Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES
MIAMI DADE COLLEGE

P U B L I C   A N N O U N C E M E N T
REGARDING SOLICITING APPLICATIONS 

FOR

2020-RB-42

LED Lighting Project – College Wide

The District Board of Trustees of Miami Dade College (the “Board”) is soliciting applications to establish a Continuing Contract Pool for the above selection. Scope of work includes:
The College is requesting proposals to replace and upgrade existing lighting at College Facilities with LED lighting technology. The College is interested in receiving proposals from companies that specialized in lighting and have the capacity to conduct lighting audits, present proposals for MDC approval and implement the approved lighting project.

Application Packet: Interested parties can obtain application materials by visiting Miami Dade College Purchasing website on or after June 2, 2020. at http://www.mdc.edu/purchasing/bids.asp
Please direct questions to:
Ramon S. Bristol Castrillon, CPPO, FCCN
Assistant Purchasing Director, Facilities/Plant Maintenance
Tel: (305)237-0011
Email: rbristol@mdc.edu
